Regarding HB 1377

I am very much in support of this bill, | believe the building funds dollars should be in control of the City
of St.Thomas (Pembina County) vs. going to Grafton- Walsh county. Our committee to support this bill
also has ideas of what we can bring into the community. The reorganization plan to Grafton District #18
does not recognize the ST/St.Thomas name. The City would not be able to keep part or all of the school
open for other businesses if Grafton tears it down. With a school building and name, it is like we don’t
exist. We need some of this building open to our kids and families to go in summer and especially
winter. Please support this bill.



